
 

 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO ADOPT THE CONFLICT OF INTEREST CODE 
OF ALTUS SCHOOLS SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Altus Schools Southern California (“Corporation”), 
pursuant to the authority vested in it by section 87300 of the Government Code proposes to adopt a 
Conflict of Interest Code.  A comment period has been established commencing on April 1, 2024 and 
closing on May 16, 2024.  
 
 The Corporation’s Conflict of Interest Code includes employee positions that involve the 
making or participation in the making of decisions that may foreseeably have a material effect on any 
financial interest, as set forth in subdivision (a) of section 87302 of the Government Code.  The Code 
adoption carries out the purposes of the law and no other alternative would do so and be less 
burdensome to affected persons.   
 

Copies of the proposed Code are available for inspection and copying by interested persons by 
contacting the Corporation’s representative listed below: 
 

Angela Neri 
Administrative Support to Superintendent 

 School Services, Board of Directors, and Facilities 
10170 Huennekens St. 
San Diego, CA 92121  

(858) 678 -2045  
aneri@altusschools.net 

 
Any interested person may submit written comments relating to the proposed Code by 

submitting them no later than May 16, 2024, or at the conclusion of the public hearing, if requested, 
whichever comes later to the Corporation’s representative listed above.  At this time, no public hearing 
is scheduled.  A person may request a hearing no later than May 1, 2024.  All inquiries concerning this 
proposed Code adoption and any communication required by this notice should be directed to the 
Corporation’s representative listed above.   
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